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FICCI and ANMI (Association of National Exchanges Members of India) jointly organized a roundtable on 
‘Revival of Indian Capital Markets’ on February 22, 2012 in New Delhi.  
 
The meeting was attended by senior officials from SEBI, Ministry of Finance, NSDL (National Securities 
Depositories Ltd.), National Stock Exchange, Bombay Stock Exchange, United Stock Exchange, MCX-SX, 
regional stock exchanges, credit rating agencies, mutual funds, venture funds, banks, ICSI, economists, 
institutional brokers and merchant bankers.  
 
During the meeting, participants deliberated on the reasons for low retail participation and the policy 
initiatives that would address these issues and encourage investors, both domestic and foreign, to invest 
in Indian capital markets over a long-term.  
 


